
SPECIAL MEETING AGENDA ITEM #1 
 

 

TOWN OF FAIRFAX 
SPECIAL MEETING STAFF REPORT 

May 5, 2021 
 
 

TO:  Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Michele Gardner, Town Clerk 
 

SUBJECT: Interview two candidates and discuss/consider appointment to fill an unexpired 

term on the Planning Commission 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
Interview each candidate and discuss/consider the appointment of one to the Fairfax Planning 
Commission to fill an unexpired term to January 31, 2024. 
 
DISCUSSION 

There is currently one vacancy on the Planning Commission, due to a resignation. The 

unexpired term runs through January 2024. As of the March 26th deadline, the Town received 

three applications; however, one applicant withdrew. The attached two applications are from 

Fairfax residents Brett Kelly and Robert Jansen. 

 

The applicants were invited to tonight’s meeting for an interview and asked to prepare a brief 
(3 to 5 minute) presentation elaborating on their interest in serving and vision for the Town.  
 
The Council may appoint one of the candidates to the vacancy or delay the appointment to a 
future meeting. 
 
ATTACHMENTS 

Applications (redacted) 
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